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March 7, 1997

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS

Florida Public Service Commission A10356-7T1
Division of Admunistration, Room G-50

101 East Gaines Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Commonwealth Long Distance Company
Dear Sir or Madam:

Commonwealth Long Distance Company (“CLD") holds a Certificate of Public
Convenience and Necessity to provide intrastate interexchange telecommunications services
in Florida. See¢ Order No. PSC-95-0233-FOF-T1 in Docket No. 941278-TI, issued February
20, 1995. As previously reported by letter dated August 19, 1996, CLD is a Pennsylvania
corporation and a wholly-owned subsidiary of C-TEC Corporation (“C-TEC"), a publicly-
traded company. Kiewit Telecom Services Inc,, formerly known as RCN Corporation
(“Kiewit Telecom™), holds approximately 57 percent of the outstanding voting interests in C-
TEC, and Peter Kiewit Sons', Inc. (“PKS™) holds a controlling interest in Kiewit Telecom.

C-TEC has announced that it intends 1o reorganize, subject to regulatory
approval, by dividing the company into three separate publicly-traded companies. Pursuant
to that reorganization, CLD will become a third-tier subsidiary of RCN Corporation, one of
the newly created public companies. Specifically, CLD will maintain its corporate existence,
but will become a wholly owned subsidiary of C-TEC Cable Systems of Pennsylvania, Inc.,
which will be a wholly owned subsidiary of C-TEC Financial Services, Inc., which in tum
will be a wholly owned subsidiary of RCN Corporation. Kiewit Telecom, which changed its
name in order to allow the new publicly traded parent company to be named RCN
Corporation, will hold approximately 49 percent of the outstanding voting shares of RCN
Corporation after the reorganization. The company hopes to complete the reorganization by
July 1, 1997.
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CLD does not anticipate any significant change in its Officers or Board of
Directors as a result of the reorganization. CLD will continue to provide intrastate
telecommunications services pursuant to its certification in Floriaa, but intends to change its
name to RCN Long Distance Company. CLD is in the process of notifying state corporation
authorities of its name change and will implement the name change once approvals have been
obtained from all relevant states. CLD also intends to notify its customers of the name
change by including an announcement in the customer’s billing statement at least thirty days
prior to using the new business name on customer bills. CLD will file appropriate tariff
revisions reflecting the new name at that time.

An original and 12 copies of this letter are being submitted. In addition, we
have enclosed one extra copy of the letter and we would appreciate it if you would date-
stamp and return that copy in the enclosed, self-addressed stamped envelope.

If any questions should arise concerning this matter, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

o~ .

~en 2
Timothy }/Fitzgibbon
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